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Opposition to Oregon House Bill 3075 

 

Dear Members of the Oregon State Legislature, 

 

I am writing to oppose Oregon House Bill 3075 due to several concerns: 

 

1. **Unintended Consequences:** The bill may inadvertently harm the very 

individuals it aims to help, potentially worsening existing issues rather than alleviating 

them. 

 

2. **Economic Impact:** The proposed measures could impose financial burdens on 

businesses and taxpayers, hindering economic recovery and growth. 

 

3. **Regulatory Burden:** Increased bureaucracy could complicate compliance, 

stifling innovation and deterring new businesses. 

 

4. **Lack of Comprehensive Solutions:** The bill addresses symptoms rather than 

root causes, and we need deeper, more effective solutions. 

 

5. **Insufficient Public Engagement:** There has been a lack of input from affected 

stakeholders, which is crucial for informed decision-making. 

 

I urge lawmakers to reconsider this bill and explore alternatives that better serve our 

community's needs. 

 

Thank you,  

 


